The funds requested ($10,000) are to complete the upgrade of the EOC
communication center for all town services to be compatible with the emergency
services switch over to CLMRS (800 Mhz) systems that they in the process of
switching over to. All of the requested will be reimbursed through the FY 2026
NSEP grant I received through the Connecticut Department of Homeland Security
which has a total of $16,000 allowable for this line item.



